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Citizens Urging Responsible Energy
pecember 28, 1992
Ivan Zelin, Chairman
S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H. Street - Mailstop 16615
Wwashington, D.C. 20555
Dear Chairman Selin:
our letter of December 20, 1992 sought clarification of many
jgsues regarding the water level instrumentation problems at
the Pilgrim Nuclear Pover Station.
We have an additional concern. We have learned that the NRC
has cited Northeast Utilities with a violation of
reguirements for hiring an unapproved supplier, Sol Levy
Inc., to fix water level instrumentation problems at the
illstone I nuclear plant.
1t is our understanding that Bostor Edison has hired the
samo firm to address such problems t Pllgrim. We have not
teen evidence in the Public Docume: Room that Pilgrim has
f

received a violation., Has a violation been issued; and if
not, why not?
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We look forward to your reply.
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incerely,
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Mary C. (tt Donald M. Muirhead Jr., M.D. e
Co-Chairmen
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